
Project Update: December 2017 

 

From September to November 2017, Geraud C. Tasse, project leader travelled to 

villages in the Moungo division and successfully administered over 113 

questionnaires. Ecological survey was also carried out around Mangamba village 

were frog sights were documented. 

 

                                          
 

Geraud attended the Cameroon Bioscience Conference in Buea from November 

30th to December 2nd 2017. During this conference, He presented a poster 

describing preliminary results from modelling goliath frog ecological niche and 

socioeconomic survey conducted so far. He briefed the audience on the threats this 

frog is facing and showed that number of locals living in the area have a good 

perception toward the conservation of this frog provided they are given alternative 

income generating activities.  

 

 
 


